
Return completed petition to Toronto Environmental Alliance – 30 Duncan St, Suite 201, Toronto ON M5V 2C3 or fax to 416 596 0345 

Take Action - Tell City Council to Save our Environmental programs! 
 

Dear Mayor and Toronto City Councillors: 

We, the undersigned, know the City must deliver environmental services that clean our air and water, reduce energy use, help Torontonians create 

less garbage, keep our parks and trees healthy, help us respond to global warming and prepare us for severe weather events. 

These environmental services are essential. They protect the environment and human health, and they help the City avoid the costs of cleaning up a 

dirty environment. Cutting these services will not save us money. 

We need our City Council to build a green Toronto for all. That is why we urge you vote against any cuts or reductions to environmental programs 

and services or do anything that results in unequal access to them. 

Print Name Signature Address 
If you want to be updated by TEA:  

Email / Phone 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    


